
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Not another gas station in Borden Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:03:36 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:18 AM
Subject: FW: Not another gas station in Borden Carleton

-----Original Message-----
From: Nickey Christiansen [mailto:nickeychristiansen@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 8:36 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Not another gas station in Borden Carleton

Hello,
My name is Nickey and I live near Borden Carleton. I’m sending you this email because as a community member, I
feel very strongly against another gas station being put in the town. This could (and most likely will) cause our local
grocery store to go out of business. The community already has three gas stations in the area, and so many people
depend on Cerettis grocery on a daily basis. D.P Murphy Inc. will not box up our groceries and deliver them when
we’re sick like Cerettis does; they won’t open in the middle of the night or during a storm to help the community
like Cerettis does.
If you have the power, I ask that you please deny the application to put another gas station in Borden Carleton.

Thank you for your time,
Nickey Christiansen
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